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Upgraded tracks now open for use 
 

Parks Victoria contractors have now completed the 
upgrade works to five access tracks into popular 
visitor sites along Reedy Creek in Chiltern Mount 
Pilot National Park.  

These tracks are now open for use, just in time for 
school holidays and Easter.  

The contractors have completed the track grading 
and hazardous tree works have been completed and 
new park signage installed. 

Visitors will notice that while these 5 tracks have 
been upgraded, several tracks will remain closed and 
will be rehabilitated. These tracks have signage in 
place asking visitors not to use these tracks but to 
use the new upgraded tracks to access Reedy Creek. 

For information on the locations of the upgraded 
tracks and tracks remaining closed, please refer to 
the map. 

Parks Victoria thanks the local community and park 
visitors for their patience while these works were 
conducted. 

For further enquiries about this work, please contact 
info@parks.vic.gov.au or 13 19 63. 

 

 

 

 

Rocky Crossing before the works (above) and after the 
upgrade (below) 
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